
                                                              

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
FRIDAY, MARCH 10, 2017 

 
SOPHOMORE CLASS CABINET:  There will be a brief meeting Monday, March 13th, in 
C122.  Any interested sophomore may attend. 
 
CHEER TRYOUTS:  There is a call out meeting Monday, March 13, at 6:30 in the Town 
Square.  Contact Coach Loden with any questions. 
 
GIRLS’ CROSS COUNTRY: Any runner not in a spring sport – spring running will begin 
April 4th from 2:30 – 4 and continue every Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday until May 
19th. 
 
SENIOR BANQUET:  Tickets are on sale. Tickets for the costume party include a buffet 
dinner and will be sold until Sunday, March 12 at midnight. Come with friends or on 
your own to celebrate the class of 2017. 
 
GUIDANCE:  A representative from Bradley University will be at Lake Central during 
lunch periods today; March 9 – Monmouth College. 
 
PARKING:  Students must display their parking permit in their vehicle and park in the 
assigned lot.  Violators will receive a Wednesday School. 
 
 
Students who attend any athletic events are reminded that no outside food, drink or 
backpacks will be permitted through the gates.  We expect all fans to support the teams 
and show positive sportsmanship. Do not target opposing players or fans and any 
offensive chants will not be tolerated. Your support for the athletic programs has been 
amazing this year! 
Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on the 
high school web site.   
 


